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Reminder that students will be allowed to wear school appropriate costumes ​provided they do not 

interfere with the instructional process​  on Wednesday, October 31, 2018.  

 

● All students who wish, may wear costumes to school, but this is completely 

voluntary. 

● Students will wear costumes all day.  Please be aware of this and the potential wear and tear to 

costumes. 

● Costumes glorifying or depicting alcohol, foul language, gangs, drugs or having sexual 

overtones will ​NOT​​ be permitted as per usual school policy.  ​Dress code standards remain in 

effect.​  Please refer to your Student-Parent Handbook which is available on our website at 

ces.rocklin.k12.ca.us.net. 

● Costumes depicting excessive violence, fear or gore (i.e., Freddie Kruger and victims, etc.) are 

not​​ appropriate. 

● NO​​ weapons, replicas of weapons or toy weapons are allowed (i.e., toy gun, toy knife, toy hand 

grenade, bow and arrows, swords, light sabers, etc.). 

● NO​​ face make up, hair color or sprays may be put on at school.  Any item of this sort ​will be 

confiscated and not returned​​. 
● Costumes must be of a safe design and not interfere with bus safety, classroom lessons, or class 

participation.  Costumes should not obstruct the view of other students in class.  Costumes that 

blow up with air are not permitted. 

● There will be ​no​​ parade of students of competition for costume design, etc. 

● Students violating guidelines may be required to change out of costume. 

● Some classes may have parties.  However, not every classroom has a party on this specific day. 

Please check with the teacher before assuming there is a party. 

 

Our goal is to maintain a minimal level of disruption to our normal academic program, yet provide an 

opportunity to students who wish to dress in appropriate costume.  Thank you for your support in this 

matter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


